
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/11/2016 5:12:22 PM

Subject: RE: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast

I agree;  while we support offshore drilling, such support is not unconditional.  If the risks exceed the benefit, then we 
don’t drill and I think that the quote accurately captures that position.
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 3:21 PM

To: Adams, Chaney; Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: RE: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast
 
I see no reason for a change, but my involvement on this issue has been minimal and Josh would know best.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 2:55 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David; Patel, Swati

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast
 
This is the most recent quote I have given on this topic. Is there any reason for our position to change here?
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "Governor Haley believes offshore exploration should be done in a 
way that protects, and never compromises, our environment, our ports or our tourism industry. But as she has 
worked with members of the congressional delegation and the General Assembly on this critical economic 
development issue, she's also been clear:  exploring offshore for energy is critical to our future because it means jobs, 
energy independence from other countries and security for our state."
 
 
From: Fears, Darryl [mailto:Darryl.Fears@washpost.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 2:47 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Oil exploration/drilling of SC's coast
 
Hello Mr. Adams,
I’m writing a story to update the ongoing issue of drilling on the Atlantic coast. It’s come to my attention that the 
Department of Defense and Navy have serious concern about where seismic activity to explore for oil might happen 
and where platforms could be built. It is asking Interior to revise its plan, and it seems Interior will oblige in an update 
to the plan sometime next week. We’re writing a story for early Monday; my deadline is the end of today. I’m writing 
you to ask if Gov. Haley aware of the military’s concern, and whether it has affected her stance on potential 
exploration and drilling. It’s important to me to characterize her stance correctly. I can be contacted by the 
information in my signature. Thanks much for any attention you can give to this email.
 
 
 
Darryl Fears
Staff Writer
The Washington Post
202.334.7511
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